
Washington State Genealogical Society
recognizes

of Monitor, Washington

for exceptional and consistent support of the goals and operation of 
the Wenatchee Area Genealogical Society

Susan Stewart Rumble is recognized for her leadership, knowledge, and 
volunteer efforts toward the goals and operation of the Wenatchee Area 
Genealogical Society (WAGS).

A long-time member of WAGS, Susan has served as the society's Vice President 
since 2002 and continues to be resourceful in providing relevant educational 
programs and speakers for the WAGS members.

She has always been willing to “wear many hats." One example is when the 
society's former president relocated and vacated her partial term three years ago, 
Ms. Rumble dutifully filled that position of leadership. Additionally, when no 
replacement was found for the last two years, she capably continued as President 
Pro-tem. Among the many responsibilities she also fulfills are membership 
notifications and promoting the WAGS in the local community.

The continued dedication and support Ms. Rumble has exhibited demonstrate 
that she richly deserves this recognition.

Given this /Ot/i day of in the year 20at the annual meeting of the
Washington State Genealogical Society at Arlington, Washington.

Mikal A. McKinnon
President
Washington State Genealogical Society


